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SMALL BUSINESS IMPACT STATEMENT

The Nevada Taxicab Authority believes that its proposed adoption, amendment, and/or repeal of
regulations within Nevada Administrative Code chapter 706 do not create a negative economic impact on
small business.

The Nevada Taxicab Authority (“TA”) sent an Amended Notice of Industry Comment Session to
Solicit Comments on Amending/Repealing Regulations to the Clark County taxicab industry on December
30, 2024, and during the comment session on January 15, 2025, the TA hand delivered the small business
impact statements to the attendees asking whether these proposed regulations would impose a direct and
significant economic burden upon them. Again, on February 24, 2025, the Nevada Taxicab Authority held
another Industry Comment Session to Solicit Comments on Amending/Repealing Regulations and
Discussion of Small Business Impact and again, passed out the small business impact statements to the
attendees asking whether these proposed regulations would impose a direct and significant economic
burden upon them. During the Board Workshop on March 19, 2025, the industry again was asked to
complete the Small Business Impact statements, asking whether these proposed regulations would impose
a direct and significant economic burden upon them. The Nevada Taxicab Authority collected the
completed responses during each of the 3 sessions. To date, the Nevada Taxicab Authority has not received
any written responses reporting that the proposed regulations would significantly impair the ability of small
businesses to operate, form and/or expand.

Small businesses also have had an opportunity to address whether the proposed regulations would
negatively impact them during the 2 informal comment sessions and during the Workshop on held March
19,2025. No attendee made any statement claiming a negative business impact. Small businesses will
have another opportunity to make a statement regarding what negative impact, if any, the proposed
regulations may create for them during the second Workshop scheduled April 16, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. at
the Nevada State Business Center, 3300 W. Sahara Avenue, Suite 400, Las Vegas, Nevada 89102.
The Nevada Taxicab Authority will address and incorporate any oral comments received during its
workshop into its final small business impact statement.
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Based upon the foregoing, the Nevada Taxicab Authority does not believe the proposed regulations
create a negative economic impact on small businesses hindering their ability to operate, form, and/or
expand. I certify that, to the best of my knowledge and belief, to the information contained in this
statement.

By Authority of: Dated: March 31, 2025
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“Todd Park, Administrator
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